
 

REHES Tagung VI  Zürich, 29. & 30. August 2024 rehes2024@chess.uzh.ch 

Knowledge Production on Higher Education and Science in 

Switzerland: Status Quo and Current Trends 

REHES workshop VI | 29 – 30 August 2024 | University of Zurich  

Knowledge about higher education and science is becoming more important – and it is produced in 
various institutional contexts within and beyond academia. The conference thus will focus on 
producers and audiences who share an interest in research and data production on higher education 
and science. By understanding knowledge production broadly and comprehensively, we aim to 
increase the visibility of our field and to promote exchange across institutional boarders.   

The conference offers space for the presentation of projects from different contexts. At the same 
time, it provides the opportunity to discuss the state of knowledge production on universities and 
science in Switzerland, as well as perspectives and challenges of the field.  

Call for contributions: Knowledge Production on Universities and Science in 
Switzerland  

Are you involved in research, applied research or other forms of knowledge production on the 
status quo and current trends in higher education and science?  

If so, please do not hesitate to share it in August 2024. We want to curate a program in which 
methods and results as well as the institutional, political and scientific contexts of specific 
projects can be discussed. To this end, we warmly invite colleagues from the wider circle of 
knowledge production on higher education and science to present relevant projects and 
approaches.   

Please apply with an abstract (approx. 800 words) in which you present a) the problem or question 
at hand, b) its relevance and context, be it institutional, scientific or political, c) its audience(s), d) 
your approach and, if available, e) the results and conclusions. Your presentations are scheduled 
to last 15 minutes + 15 minutes of discussion. 

Submission deadline: May 3, 2024, in German or English to rehes2024@chess.uzh.ch. 

We will inform you about the selection decision by the start of June 2024. 

Stay informed on the state of planning and the program:  
https://www.rehes.uzh.ch/en/REHES-conferences/REHES-VI.html 

 

See you soon in Zurich.  

 Christian Leder, Mike Schäfer, Bernhard Nievergelt, Tanya Bülbül  
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